
CITY OF SPARKS 
CITY HALL REMODEL 

BID # 20/21-008 / PWP # WA-2021-135 
 
 
 
PRE-BID MEETING - CANCELLED/POSTPONED:  
 
The NON-MANDATORY pre-bid meeting scheduled for January 28, 2021 at Sparks City Hall will be 
rescheduled.  City Hall has been closed for the day due to weather conditions in the City.  A new meeting 
will be announced via a formal addendum.  

 
 
Questions regarding the pre-bid meeting can be referred to the Project Manager, Brian Cason at 
bcason@cityofsparks.us or 775-353-4083 
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